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Greetings from the Fitzgerald Housing Authority! 

As we step into February, we want to keep you updated on key news, events, and programs 
that benefit our residents. We are excited about the positive changes we are making 
together in our community. Below are some important announcements and updates for the 
month. 

 

1. Community Engagement: Town Hall Meeting 

We invite all residents to attend our upcoming Town Hall meeting at the Fitzgerald Housing 
Authority office. The date will be announced soon, but the meeting will take place between 
now and April. This is an opportunity to discuss your concerns, hear about upcoming 
projects, and learn more about the programs we offer. Light refreshments will be served!

 

2. Winter Weather Reminders 

With the winter season in full swing, we want to remind everyone to take precautions during 
extreme weather. Please ensure that your heating systems are functioning properly and 
report any issues to maintenance. Additionally, be mindful of snow and ice around 
walkways and entrances to keep everyone safe. 

 

3. Rent Payment and Late Fees 

As a reminder, rent payments are due on the 1st of every month. Please make sure your 
payment is submitted by the 7th to avoid late fees. If you need assistance or have any 
questions about payment options, do not hesitate to contact our office. 

 



4. Maintenance Updates 

Our maintenance team has been working hard to keep the buildings and grounds in good 
condition. This month, we are focusing on plumbing checks, HVAC inspections, and roof 
repairs. If you need assistance with any issues in your apartment or home, please submit a 
maintenance request or call our office. 

 

5. Resident Spotlight: Resident Advisory Board 

Each month, we highlight a resident or a group who has contributed positively to the 
community. This month, we’d like to celebrate our Resident Advisory Board, long-time 
residents who has volunteered to organized social events for their neighbors. Thank you, 
Betty Ellis, Kiara Holden, Linda Johnson, Carla Pugh, Olivia Richardson, Armena Slacks, 
Montavius Ransfer, Twan White and Donna Wilcox, for your dedication to making our 
neighborhood stronger! 

 

6. Health and Wellness Program: Free Fitness Classes 

We are partnering with local fitness instructors to offer free fitness classes for residents. 
All fitness levels are welcome, and it’s a great way to stay healthy and meet new neighbors! 
We will let you know where and when the classes will start, and no registration is required. 

 

7. Upcoming Events 

• February 14th - Valentine’s Day Craft Event: Door hangers will be delivered to each 
apartment. 

• March 15th – March Madness Celebration: Field Day Events 11:00 - 2:00 (Roanoke) 

• April 19th – Easter Egg Hunt: 11:00 - 2:00 (Roanoke) 

• May 1st – Mental Health Fair: 11:00 - 2:00 PM (FHA) 

• May 8th – Muffins with Moms: 9:00-11:00 AM (FHA) 

• June 6th – Summer Kick-Off: 11:00-2:00 (Roanoke) 

• June 12th – Donuts for Dads: 9:00-11:00 AM (FHA) 

• July 10th – Back-to-School Supply Giveaway: (TBA) 



 

8. Important Contact Information 

If you need to reach us for any reason, here are some important contacts: 

• Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 7:45 AM – 5:30 PM 

• Main Office: (229) 423-3755 

• Maintenance Hotline: (229) 423-3755 (For emergency repairs) 

 

9. Stay Connected! 

Do not forget to visit the website https://www.housingauthorityfitz.com/ often for any 
additional information. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Town Hall and hope you enjoy the upcoming events. 
Let us make February a month full of connection and community growth! 

Warm regards, 
The Fitzgerald Housing Authority Team 
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